
February 28, 1995 

 

 

TO:  David, Jeremy, Tom 

 

CC:  Phil 

 

FROM: Sheryl 

 

RE:  Draft of privacy briefing paper 

 

 

Attached is a draft of the privacy briefing paper I've prepared.  It 

still needs some clean-up and polishing, but please let me know if you have 

any substantive comments you'd like me to incorporate into the final 

version.  (Edits are welcome too, if you have the time or inclination.) 

 

Also, Jeremy will designate for Part V which items will have 

documents in the briefing book and which will be reserved for discussion 

only at the board meeting. 

 

FYI, we're aiming to FedEx the briefing book out on Thursday night. 


